

Andy Beshear GOVERNOR

Capitol Building, Suite 100 700 Capitol Avenue Frankfort, KY 40601 (502) 564-2611 Fax: (502) 564-2517

November 5, 2020

Michael Johnathon PO Box 200 Lexington, KY 40588

Dear Mr. Johnathon,

On behalf of the citizens of the commonwealth, please accept my heartfelt congratulations on being selected as the 2020 Kentucky Governor's Awards in the Arts Milner Award recipient.

The Governor's Awards in the Arts is comprised of nine distinct categories that celebrate the extraordinary and significant contributions of Kentuckians and Kentucky organizations. Recipients of this prestigious award all share one important characteristic – a strong desire for enriching the lives of Kentuckians through the arts.

It is my honor to present you with this award in recognition of your hard work and dedication to sharing our state's rich arts history with all of us across the commonwealth. A virtual awards ceremony to honor this year's award recipients will be held in the coming months.

Again, congratulations on being named the 2020 Kentucky Governor's Awards in the Arts Milner Award recipient and thank you for doing your part to represent the very best of Team Kentucky.

If you have questions about the upcoming celebratory event, please contact the Kentucky Arts Council via email at tomr.musgrave@ky.gov.

Sincerely,

Andy Beshear

Governor

